
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Accidental Head Injury 
 
Your child sustained an accidental head injury today.  They were treated with a cold 
compress and their condition monitored.  Their condition has given us no cause for 
alarm.    
 
Please check the NHS guidance at the following link so that you may continue to 
monitor their condition.   

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/minor-head-injury/  

 
This advice is constantly updated by the NHS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sarah Owens 
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